
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 4/9/2010 3:24:07 PM 

scl@cpuc.ca.gov (scl@cpuc.ca.gov)To:

Cc: Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: ALCA meeting and 2012-2014 DR application

Scarlett,
It was great being on the panel with you today and you gave a very informative talk. It is also good to 
hear that you are working on the guidance for the 2012-2014 DR Application that the lOUs will file in 
January 2011. We are just about to get started on that effort, so having guidance in May 2010 will make 
the process much more efficient for everyone.

RedactedAs and I discussed, we would very much like to meet with the CPUC before the guidance 
is issued to provide input into that guidance.

Please let me know how we can best help you in the process. I look forward to hearing from you.

Redacted

Principal Regulatory Analyst
Demand Response
Pacific Gas and Electric Company

Redacted
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